
 

 
The Sorrento Newsletter Page 1 of 8                     November 2019  

 

The Sorrento Newsletter             
                                                                                                                                        NOVEMBER  2019 
 

Sorrento Town Office (422-6889) 

              Fax:  (207) 422-3737 

                79 Pomola Ave., Sorrento, Maine  04677-3126 

We NOW accept credit cards! Info below.    
NOTARIZING services available. 
 

** NEW TOWN OFFICE HOURS** 

MONDAY-- 8am to 12 noon 

TUESDAY -- 8am to 12 noon &  

                                          1pm to 4:30pm 

WEDNESDAY—12 noon to 6pm 

THURSDAY--8am to 12noon &  

                                          1pm to 4:30pm 

FRIDAY--8am to 12:00pm 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

*****  CHECK THESE DATES  ***** 

TOWN OFFICE CLOSED 
 

Monday, Nov. 11
th

 Veterans Day  

Thursday, Nov. 28th Thanksgiving Day 
**If there is a dark green truck in the parking lot, the office is likely     

    open** 

If there is need of an unexpected closing, notice will be 

posted on the Town Hall doors, and it will be on the 

telephone message, when possible.                              

 

The Town Office Now Accepts Credit Cards! 

We now offer a service to accept credit cards through a 

third party partnership with the State of Maine called 

Payport.  Using Payport for processing credit cards is  

voluntary and the final cost may be HIGHER than using 

other forms of payment.   

 

Transactions up to $40 will incur a $1.00 Processing Fee 

Transactions over $40 will incur a 2.5% Processing Fee. 

 

 

Village Green is reserved for:               August 8, 2020 

                                                               August 22, 2020 

                                                           

NEXT ELECTION-  

State of Maine 

Referendum Election 

November 5, 2019 

Polls open at 10:00am and close at 8:00pm. 

The Town Office is now using MOSES to 

register boats, ATV’s, snow mobiles, and 

obtain all kinds of Hunting/Fishing licenses! 
The Town Office has now gone paperless and we are able 

to do registrations and sell licenses for all of your outdoor 

hobbies!  You can also purchase a Hunting or Fishing 

license yourself by going to Maine.gov and searching for 

the Inland Fisheries and Wildlife Department.   

 

 

   Available in the Sorrento Town Hall Lobby 

The 2019 “Paper Talks” Magazine, Seaboard Edition 

You can pick up a copy in the lobby 

of the Sorrento Town Hall. 

 

NOTICE FROM INLAND FISHERIES & WILDLIFE, 

AUGUSTA 

As of May 1, 2019, ATV registration fees increased to the 

following:  Resident Season $45; Non-Resident 7- Day 

$75; Non-Resident Full Season $90 

 

Your 2017 PROPERTY TAX BILL LIEN MUST 

be paid before May 27, 2020 or your property will go 

to foreclosure. 
 

          Stickered trash bags are to be 

put out IN TRASH CANS, as per our town ordinance. 

 Beginning December 5, stickered trash bags may be 

set out Thursday mornings without being in trash cans.  

This will be just for the winter months.  Notice will be 

posted of the date when you must use trash cans in the 

spring. 

 

     CHRISTMAS VISIT     
Santa will be coming around town on Sunday, 
December 8, to meet Sorrento’s children at 
their homes to deliver them presents.   
If you are new to Sorrento sine last 
Christmas, or have a new addition to your 
family since last Christmas, please call the 
Town Office (422-6889) with your 
child’s/ren’s name(s) and age(s).  We will 
need to know this information by 12 noon on 
Monday, December 2. 
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Santa will start out on his trip from the 
Sorrento Fire Station on Pomola Avenue at 
1:00pm. on December 8.  In the December 
Newsletter, we will list his approximate times 
directions.  

 

Introducing the new Long Pond Water 

District website!  Please check out the new 

website by going to: longpondwater.com 
 

 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME ends November 3. 
Don’t forget to turn your clocks back one hour.  
The Sorrento Fire Department urges everyone to 
also check the batteries in their smoke detectors 
and carbon monoxide detectors. 

              
 

SAFETY STICKERS 

Please also remember that the Sorrento Fire Department 

also has safety stickers that you may pick up in the Town 

Office.  Just ask for them. 

These stickers are Tot Finder stickers, Disabled stickers 

and stickers for you pets.   

These are to be placed in your windows so that First 

Responders will know if, in case of an emergency, there is 

anyone that may need help. 

 

Sorrento Planning Board 
meets the last Wednesday of the month, as needed. 

Applications must be turned in to the Town Office two 

week prior to the meeting. 

 

REGISTERING BOATS 

.New State regulations on boat registrations     

The office CANNOT register a boat 

unless it has a hull number as of spring 

2018.  Ask for the guidelines in the 

Town Office concerning the hull      

                               numbers.  

 

 

Process for the Safe Disposal of Marine Flares 

Anyone who needs a safe manner for the disposal of 

outdated or unwanted marine flares should call the  

Office of State Fire Marshal at 207-626-3870. 

The caller will receive a return call for the purpose of 

picking up the outdated or unwanted marine flares for 

proper disposal. 
 

TAKE NOTE 

BURNING TRASH IS ILLEGAL!! 
State Laws (12 MRSA 9321-25) governing the backyard 

burning of household trash are enforced by the Maine 

Forest Service. 

If you think someone is burning trash please call 973-3700 

immediately!  24 hours/day, 7 days a week. 
 

TAKE NOTE 

Due to changes from Augusta as to how marriage 

licenses and copies of birth, marriage and death 

certificates are done, this notice is to inform you that, 

especially with marriage licenses, we will need at 

least three business days from the time you give us 

your completed intentions papers to the time you 

may pick up your marriage license or other copies. 
 

The 2018 PROPERTY TAX BILLS were due by 

January 7, 2019 with interest at 8% per annum 

charged after that date.  The lien process has begun 

on any unpaid 2018 property taxes.  

Any unpaid 2018 property taxes will be set to lien 

the first week of November 2019. 
 

 

DOGS 
Animal Control Officers –  

Marie Zwicker  Cell 266-5027        460-8920 

Janet Robinson (when Marie is away)  

Cell 546-0677     (H)546-3321   

                2020 DOG LICENSES will 

be available October 15, 2019. 

2020 DOG LICENSES  

They will be due by January 1, 2020.   

Starting February 1, the State charges a $25 late 

fee per dog, along with the license fee. 
**Dogs must be licensed by January 1 

or when they reach 6 months of age. 

$11 for male or female dogs 

$6 for neutered male or spayed female. 
 

In March 2020, the list of unlicensed dogs will 

be given to the Animal Control Officer.  Along with 

the extra $25 State fee per dog, you may be summonsed 

to court, which can incur additional costs. 
 

If you license your dog(s) after January 31 (unless 

it is a new dog), you will pay a $25 late fee per dog 
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along with the license fee, per State law. 
 

**When licensing your dog, you must bring with you 

your dog’s Maine rabies certificate showing the tag 

number and date of expiration and your certificate of 

proof of spay or neuter, unless these are already on file at 

the Town Office. 
 

**If you lived and paid for your dog’s license/tag in 

another town in Maine and now live in Sorrento, you 

must come in to the Town Office and exchange for a 

Sorrento license/tag.  There is no fee for this. 
 

**Any dog living in the Town of Sorrento must have a 

Sorrento license/tag.      
 

Spayed/neutered dog fee - $6.00 

Unaltered dog fee – $11.00 
 

PLEASE INFORM THE TOWN OFFICE IF YOU NO 

LONGER OWN A DOG.  Thank you. 

 

SELECTMEN’S MINUTES 

Meeting Date: 10/2/2019 

 

In attendance: Rob Wilpan; Greg Ring; David 

Nichols; Dwayne Clement; Diana Gazis; Crosby 

Noyes 

 

Motion to approve Meeting Minutes from last 

meeting: Approved 

 

Crosby Noyes: There have been complaints that the 

current lighting at the town pier is too powerful and 

blinding to residents, boaters, and even complaints 

from Hancock as to the light pollution.  Crosby 

presented a proposal and report for a new main light 

system to be placed underneath the current system.  

The new system has shields to direct the light and the 

intensity of the light is controllable.  The current 

system would be available in the event of an 

emergency and would be turned on by an unlocked 

outdoor switch that would be easily assessable.  

Crosby received a high and low quote from his 

electrician.  He contacted residents who are affected 

by the current light system and they are willing to 

pay the costs for purchase and installation.  

Currently, $1,550 has been committed to this project 

by private donations.  The total cost of the project is 

between $1,600 and $1,800.  The Electrician is Dave 

Green in Hancock. The Selectmen will make a 

decision on this at the November 6
th
 meeting.   

 

The Fire department needs a computer.  The 

construction of the new desk is almost complete.  

 

Snow removal for the town hall complex has been 

done by Jake Belhumeur and he will do the snow 

removal again this year.  He is only able to clear 

snow from the town hall complex in the mornings.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:05pm  

_______________________________________ 

COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
(as available) 
 

Sorrento Code Enforcement Officer/Shoreland 

Zoning Officer & Plumbing Inspector -  
Rebecca Albright – home 537-3263 or cell 907-8078 or  

      Email dreaminadrum@gmail.com  

She asks that you try her home phone first. 
 

A REMINDER 
TO EVERYONE APPLYING FOR  

A BUILDING PERMIT –  

NO WORK IS TO BE STARTED UNTIL YOUR 

PERMIT IS ISSUED.   

STARTING THE WORK BEFORE THE 

PERMIT IS ISSUED CAN RESULT IN FINES. 
 

THE PERMIT IS TO BE DISPLAYED ON THE 

PREMISES OF THE CONSTRUCTION. 
 

REMINDER:  All contractors doing soil work in the shore 

land must have State Certification and must furnish a copy 

to code enforcement for every shore land project. 
 

Sorrento Community Building Committee 
--No report submitted this month— 
__________________________________________________________ 

Sorrento Comprehensive Planning Committee 
Roger Woodworth, Chair 

--No report submitted this month— 
 

Sorrento Harbor Committee 
--No report submitted this month- 
 

Sorrento Fire Department 
 

STATE BURNING PERMITS 

 Traditional hand-written burn permits are still 

available, but the state online system allows permits to be 

acquired 24 hours a day, seven days a week, throughout the 

state, provided that the fire danger is not high.  These you 

pay for.  You don’t pay for burn permits issued by the 

below fire department members. 

mailto:dreaminadrum@gmail.com
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   For more information, call 287-4989 or visit 

www.maineburnpermit.com.  

FIRE PERMITS 

from the Sorrento Fire Dept. 
 

Commercial burn permits are available 
October 15 thru April 15. 

Regular burn permits are available 

year-round. 
 

FOR BURN PERMITS ANY TIME OF THE 

YEAR: 

You are required by Maine law to have a permit 

to burn, even for a small pile of grass clippings or 

leaves.  A Forestry Warden will be called if you 

burn without a permit, possibly resulting in you 

being summonsed to court and fined. 

The person who signs the fire permit is responsible 

for the fire.  Do not leave any fire unattended. 
 

To obtain a burn permit contact: 

Fire Chief Joey Clark (cell 812-2208 or 422-0110) 

Dep. Fire Chief Dwayne Clement (cell 479-6049) 

Asst. Fire Chief Mike Parker (422-6755) 

Asst. Fire Chief Brian Clement (422-3503) 

Chief Engineer Craig Clement (460-8851) 

Required for burning:   

**at least two adults to attend the burn,  

**some form of water supply and hand tools must be 

on hand, 

**and it is recommended you have a cellular phone 

or other communication device to call for assistance 

should the fire escape.   

YOU are responsible to see that the fire is out 

before leaving. 
 

Following are the calls, classes, work sessions, & 

training for the Sorrento Fire Dept. for the month of  

October:  

10/17/19 – Storm.  Out checking for downed lines/trees, 

other damage.  Checking with Rescue 845 and Forestry 

864 were Dwayne Clement, Mike Parker, Jon Mickel, 

Craig Clement and Carlen Jay. 

10/19/19 – Possible structure fire on Ashville Road in 

Sullivan.  Responding as mutual aid with Engine 824, 

Tanker 832, Rescue 845, and Ladder 851 were Joey Clark, 

Dwayne Clement, Brian Clement, Craig Clement, Jon 

Mickel, Carlen Jay and Tracy Painter.  Stood down 

enroute. 

10/25/19 – Fire alarm at a residence on Ocean Avenue.  

Responding with Engine 824 and Ladder 851 were Joey 

Clark, Jon Mickel and Carlen Jay.  They found no audible 

alarm and no responding key holder. 

 

 

Tips on emergency preparedness can be found at 

http://www.maineprepares.com. 
 

Sorrento Planning Board 
Dan Bierman, Jr., Chair (422-2238); Elisabeth Heyward, 

John Dedam, Constance Dedam, Beth Clark   

James West (Alternate) 

Minutes of:   
__________________________________________________________ 

Frenchman Bay Regional Shellfish Conservation 

Program 
(Mike Hall, Shellfish Warden, 400-6183 or (h) 963-7104 

 

            As of APRIL 11 you are now again 

required to put your trash bags in trash cans with a sticker 

on each bag, as per our town ordinance. 
_________________________________________________________ 

EXPIRATION DATES 
VEHICLES:  Expire a year from when they are registered 

(unless you are transferring) 
TRAILERS:  Can be registered for 1 or 2 years, same 

month, except over 2000 lb. trailers expire  
in Feb. (1 or 2 years) 

BOATS:  Expire Dec. 31
st

 
ATVs:  Expire June 30

th
 

SNOWMOBILES:  Expire June 30
th

 
MOTORCYCLES:  Expire March of every year, 

except antique. 
DOGS:  Licenses expire Dec. 31

st
.  New license tags are 

usually received by the middle of Oct. so you may license 
your dog(s) any time after October 15.   Up-to-date 

rabies forms required.  Also spay/neuter forms required 
if not on file in this office.  

 State required late fee of $25 above the cost of license 
beginning Feb. 1 

 

ALSO, TAKE NOTE… 
When transferring your auto registration from your 

vehicle to a new/newer vehicle, you MUST bring in the 
registration of the vehicle you are transferring from. 

 

 

IF YOU ARE IN NEED OF 
HEAT ASSISTANCE: 

Call 211 – a 24/7 call center program providing 

information about programs and services 

available to Maine people. 

LIHEAP (Low Income Home Energy 

Assistance Program)  Fuel assistance with oil, 

kerosene, wood, pellets, propane or electricity.  
Home Weatherization & Energy Related 

http://www.maineburnpermit.com/
http://www.maineprepares.com/
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Repairs – Programs to fund improvements to 

make a home more energy efficient and 

comfortable.  These could include home 

insulation, caulking, weather stripping and 

furnace repair or replacement. 
Eligibility Screening for Other 

Assistance Programs.  Approved LIHEAP 

applications opens opportunities for other 

available  programs. 

Energy Crisis Intervention Program (T.H.A.W. 

Fund) – is a one time, emergency assistance 

benefit for ¼ tanks or less or disconnection.  This 

is a low-income, first come, first served basis 

program funded by donations to WHCA for fuel 

assistance.   
Call WHCA for more info @ 546-7544 or the 
Ellsworth office @ 664-2424. 

 
CHURCH OF THE REDEEMER 

SORRENTO 
To schedule use of the church, contact 

Thelma White 
(207)422-3616 
(207)546-0536 

sorrento155@gmail.com  
 

Outside Sorrento 
 

The Town of Sullivan now takes credit cards. 
__________________________________________________________ 

Michael Eastman, RSU #24 Superintendent 
 

Greetings from RSU #24, I hope this finds each of you 

enjoying the wonderful fall weather. With the exception of 

the storm on October 17, the weather has been beautiful. 

There continues to be a buzz in the schools with students 

and staff alike taking care of the business of education. It 

has been a pleasure to get into our schools to observe the 

excitement that our schools generate.  

 

The new building project continues to move forward. The 

architect has been refining the designs of the school looks 

at the classroom level details that will be included in the 

building. There have been meetings between the architect 

and the teachers and other staff members to solicit input on 

how classrooms should be set up and how the design of the 

school can be maximized to meet the needs of our students 

and our community. We are still on a path that has us 

braking ground in June! We are certainly excited to get the 

project underway!  

 

Paralleling the work of the Building Committee, there is a 

fundraising committee charged with raising funds for items 

in the building project that the Building Committee deems 

as important for our students and that the State will not pay 

for. The name of the committee is Friends of Sumner’s 

Future and they will be meeting to plan specific fundraising 

initiatives to help pay for such items as additional 

equipment for the building, dugouts, a digital street sign, 

and aluminum bleachers for the competition field. Stay 

tuned for further information or check our website at 

www.rsu24.org and click on the New Building Project link.  

 

On October 22, there was a committee convened of 

members from each of our communities to talk about the 

name of the new school. The committee has students, 

parents, staff members, and community members, all 

tasked with choosing a name or names for the new school 

that will be forwarded to the RSU Board of Directors for 

consideration.  

 

In closing, please know that student safety is a priority for 

us. We do have a set number of drills that we run to 

prepare our schools for emergency situations. In addition, 

we have certain procedures in place in each of our 

buildings for visitors (parents, community members, etc.) 

to enter the building. As you can imagine, the specifics 

surrounding the procedures and drills are kept confidential 

to further the protection of our students.  

 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact 

me at (207) 422-2017 or meastman@rsu24.org. Please 

know that I greatly appreciate all the support that each of 

our communities provide.  

 

Sincerely,  

Michael Eastman, Superintendent  

Regional School Union #24  

2165 US Highway 1  
  

FRENCHMAN BAY LIBRARY NEWS  
The Library is located in the southern wing of the Sorrento 

Sullivan Recreation Center on US Hwy #1.   

Hours: Mondays 4-7 p.m.  
             Tuesday & Thursday 1-5 p.m. 
      Saturday 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

Email:  fblibrary2017@gmail.com 

Website:  fredurban.wix.com/fb-library-web-site   

Contact:  422-2307 
 

Frenchman’s Bay Library 

PO Box 215 

Sullivan, ME 04664 
 

Frenchman Bay Library News 
 

Saving Our Stories – Tues., Sept. 3, 1:30p.m. 
 

mailto:sorrento155@gmail.com
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Writers’ Playpen, Saturdays, October 10-noon at the 

back of the library. 
 

Knitting every Saturday 10 to noon in the community 

                                                                               room. 

 

New Books:   

Giver of Stars by Jojo Moyes 

Next to Die by Sophie Hannah 

Testaments by Margaret Atwood 

White Bird: A Wonder Story a graphic novel by R.J. 

Palacio. 

 

PJ STORY TIME  Next storytime is November 4
th

 at 6 

p.m. at the library.  OK to wear your jammies.  Snack 

provided. 

 

BOOK CLUB Monday, November 18
th

  at 3pm in the 

community room.  Hen Frigates by Joan Druett 

 

KNITTING every Saturday 10-noon in the community 

room.  Ok to bring any handcraft. 
 

At Your Library in November 

Wednesday, November 13
th

, 2019 

The Sullivan-Sorrento Historical Society and the 

Frenchman Bay Library are joining forces to present: A 

FEW SECONDS WITH OUR FATHERS Songs and 

Stories of WWII.  The evening will start at 5 pm with a 

“canteen.”  We will serve soup and desserts while music 

from the 40’s plays softly in the background.  The program 

will start at six.  Admission is by donation.  The evening 

promises to be fun! fun! fun! 
 
 
KEEPING TRACK 

Hours:  Mondays 4-7; Tuesdays & Thursdays 1-5;  
                                                           Saturdays 10-2 
Phone:  422-2307 
Email:  fblibrary2017@gmail.com  
Website:  fredurban.wix.com/fb-library-web-  
                                                                           site 
Follow us on Facebook for current updates or call 
us and sign up to be on our email list. 
Community Room is open during library hours.  
Call us if you want to use it for a meeting space 
for your small group.  Games and puzzles are also 
available. 

 

Lost your copy of the current newsletter?  Don’t want to 

wait for the next issue to find out what is going on at the 

library?  Sign up to receive event notices in your email.   
 

Make new friends and improve your heart-health by 

Walking Indoors at the Sorrento-Sullivan Recreation 

Center, every Monday at 5pm, Tuesday & Thursday at 

1pm.  

 

-------------------------------------------------------- 

PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE DONATIONS OUTSIDE 

WHEN THE LIBRARY & THRIFT SHOP ARE 

CLOSED! 
__________________________________________________________ 

SULLIVAN SORRENTO HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

 

Web Site www.sullivansorrentohistory.org 

E-mail info@sullivansorrentohistory.org 

******************************** 

The Historical Society will begin summer hours on June4 

from 1:00 to 3:00 p.m. 
  

Email infor@sullivansorrentohistory.org  
 

JOIN YOUR SOCIETY 

DUES 

   for the Sullivan-Sorrento Historical 

   Society are being collected for the period 

   June 30, 2019 through June 29, 2020. 

 Please mail to:  
 

Sullivan-Sorrento Historical Society 

P.O. Box 44 

Sullivan, Maine 04664 
 

   Enclosed are my dues as checked: 

   ______Life Member $100.00 

              ______Individual $10.00 

   ______Family $10.00 

        ______Donation 
  

            Name____________________________ 

   Address:__________________________ 

   _________________________________ 

   e-mail____________________________ 

 

 

Copies of the Sullivan Weekly Bulletin are available for 

perusal at the Sullivan-Sorrento Historical Society.  Call 

422-0995 if you wish to see them. 
 

If you have anything that you are getting rid of about 

Sorrento or Sullivan that you think the Historical Society 

might like, please call the above number and ask.  Books, 

pictures, maps, information, etc. 

Remember….Once it is gone, it’s gone and our ancestors 

won’t be able to get it back. 

_______________________________________________ 

SORRENTO-SULLIVAN RECREATION CENTER 
 

Anyone wishing to join the Rec. Center Board please give 

Helen a call at 422-6719.   

(The Sorrento Sullivan Recreation Center Board 

is looking for some SORRENTO members!!) 
 

 

mailto:fblibrary2017@gmail.com
http://www.sullivansorrentohistory.org/
mailto:infor@sullivansorrentohistory.org
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SULLIVAN THRIFT SHOP IS OPEN 

Tuesdays – Open at 12:00 to 4:00.m  

& Saturdays 10am to 2:00pm. 

Donations are always welcome, please drop donations off 

on Tuesdays or call 422-3134.  Please donate to our shop 

instead of Goodwill!  Proceeds benefit the Recreation 

Center Repairs Project. 

We do not take electronics.  Goodwill will dispose of these 

for you for free. 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED.  The Thrift Store is run by 

all volunteers.  If they can’t work, then it will be closed 

that day. 

_______________________________________________ 

SPAY/NEUTER PROGRAM 

So you need help getting your animal spayed or neutered?  

The Ark & SPCA have a voucher program that offers some 

help. 

They pay 1/3, a participating vet will pay 1/3 and you 

would pay 1/3. 

Call the  

SPCA PAL Program at 667-8088 

or the  

Ark’s Stitch in Time 

Program at 546-3484 

and ask for a voucher. 
 

Also, the Help Fix ME Program is open for cats and pit 

bull mixes – call at the beginning of the month for a 

voucher to fix your animal for only $10. 
 

Visit www.spaymaine.org for a full list of assistance 

programs. 

______________________________________________ 

Items Available at the Sorrento Town Hall: 

 

Sorrento Fire and Rescue:  

Magnetic Pocket COB Work Light.  $5.00   

4”, rubberized silicone outer casing, Chip-on-Board LED 

light strip on side, press button at end to light up strip, 

magnet at opposite end, clip for easy attaching to clothing, 

5 AG13 button-cell batteries included. 

Sorrento Fire and Rescue Pens - $2.75  Combination 

pen, flashlight, stylus. 

_______________________________________________ 

GLENN’S BAIT BAGS – I will make any size, large or 

small mesh bait bags.  Call 422-0085 or 266-9699 with any 

questions. 
__________________________________________________________ 

WEST SHORE CARETAKING LLC 

Property maintenance, Lawncare, Snow removal and more. 

Jacob Belhumeur 207-610-0925               

jebelhumeur@yahoo.com 
__________________________________________________________ 

Arbor Green – Tree Care and Forest Management.  

Joshua Burhue (Arborist)  (207) 479-2761  Licensed and 

Insured.  Removals, planting, pruning and cabling.  

Facebook.com/arborgreenforestry  

__________________________________________________________ 

OCEAN FRESH SEAFOOD 

266-1824 

Lobster 

22 Pond Street, Sorrento 

Call to place your order in advance. 
__________________________________________________________ 

 

SORRENTO CHORALE   

Discover and sing great music 

Calling all Sopranos, Altos, Tenors and Basses in the 

Sorrento and Sullivan area!  Be one of the founding 

members of the Sorrento Chorale.  We will sing both 

traditional and contemporary pieces by the Masters. 

Please contact Tish Noyes at 422-6832 or email 

glnoyes@gmail.com if you are interested in joining. 

(Sight reading a plus.  Seeking piano accompanist.) 
_________________________________________________________ 

                      NOTARY SERVICES 

Call for appointment - 422-6514.  Weddings performed. 

_______________________________________________ 

In Home Care  

State of Maine Certified Nursing Assistant (CNA) is 

available to care for you or your family member in your 

home.  A CNA helps you maintain your independence by 

providing a variety of tasks, including personal care based 

on an individual care plan, housekeeping, food preparation, 

and laundry.  Call 422-3219 for more information or email 

dedam@panax.com and ask for Liz Dedam. 

_______________________________________________ 

Coastal Lawn Mowing and Caretaking – snowplowing 

available.  Call Greg Ring 422-0934 

______________________________________________ 

COASTAL CHIPPING AND MOWING--Complete 

property maintenance, field mowing, wood chipping, and 

driveway grading.  References available.  Greg Ring, 422-

0934. 
__________________________________________________________ 

Willy’s Mowing Service is still serving Sorrento.  Larger 

lawns wanted.  Call 460-7718 

______________________________________________ 

SORRENTO AUTOMOBILE CLEANING SERVICE 

Cleaning of the interior/exterior of your auto- wheels/tires. 

Wash, vacuum, deodorize, dash, door panels, windows and 

leather treatment. 

$150 small auto                    $200 medium auto 

$250 large auto 

Auto pick up and drop off at no charge. 

Call 422-6893 or 266-8267. 

______________________________________________ 

http://www.spaymaine.org/
mailto:glnoyes@gmail.com
mailto:dedam@panax.com
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HASTINGS CONTRACTING/CARETAKING 

A family owned business serving Sorrento for over 50 

years!  You name it we do it.  We cover all aspects of 

carpentry/caretaking from yard care, snow plowing to 

roofs, decks, additions and anything else you may need.  

We caretake more Sorrento homes than anyone!  Call for 

free estimates.  422-6893 or 266-8267 

______________________________________________ 

Guyette’s, Inc. 

422-3908 

Towing and removal of any metals, washers, dryers, junked 

cars, etc.  At no charge.  Nothing containing freon. 

Auto repair. 
__________________________________________________________ 

Interiors By Details 

405 State Street, Ellsworth, ME 04605  (207) 669-8025 

www.ineriorsbydetails.com connie@interiorsbydetails.com  

Specializing in Kitchen & bath design and featuring 

WOOD-MODE and BROOKHAEN CABINETRY, aging 

in place design, and interior design.  Connie Dedam is a 

Certified Master Kitchen and Bath Designer, a Certified 

Aging In Place Specialist and a Certified Interior Designer.  

She makes house calls by appointment. 

______________________________________________ 

Timothy Guyette 

Herbalife Independent Distributor 

27 Walter’s Drive, Sorrento, ME 04677 

Phone:  207-422-2170  

E-mail:  timothyguyette1@gmail.com 

www.HEALTHiFOOD.COM 

______________________________________________ 

S-N-L MACHINE & TOOL – 

Tool Repair & Parts 

All Types of Sharpening                Lathe & Milling Work 

A Sharp Choice for Any Business! 

Free Estimates & Price Matching 

Lee Ober, 55 Fuller Road, Sorrento (207)422-3600 
 

The Swap Meet 
What would you like to buy sell, or swap? 

   Please send or call in with your would-likes. 

FOR SALE:   

 

27 TON TROYBUILT WOODSPLITTER – Honda 

engine.  Like new – excellent condition.  Always stored & 

covered inside.  Asking $1,000.  Call 422-9947.  Leave 

message & will return call. 

 

FOR RENT: 

Shore front cottage on Doane’s Point.  Close to the 

beach.  Two bedroom 1 bath handicap accessible.  Sleeps 4 

comfortably.  Fully furnished.  Contact Downeast Vacation 

rentals @ (207) 374-5444 or www.rentalsmaine.com.  

 

LOOKING TO PURCHASE: 3+ acre wooded lot in 

Sorrento.  Please call Toby Hastings 266-8267 

___________________________________________ 

NEWSLETTER NEWS 

Please submit items by the 20
th

 of the month to David 

Nichols, Sorrento Town Office, 79 Pomola Ave., Sorrento, 

ME 04677-3126 or fax 422-3737 

 
 

Sorrento Post Office hours 

6 hours of window service each weekday. 

The retail hours will be: 

Monday through Friday: 

              9:30am to 1:30pm and 2:15pm to 4:15pm.  

Saturdays will be 8 to 11:30am. 

Access to delivery receptacles will not change as a 

result of the realignment of weekday window service 

hours.   

Customers will have access to their mail receptacles 24 

hours a day.  Post Office Box mail will be available 

daily for pick up by 11am Monday thru Friday and at 

9:30am on Saturday. 

 

Veterans Day Celebration: 

Sumner Memorial High School.  
Friday, November 8th from 7am – 
1:30pm.  Breakfast will be provided 
from 7am – 7:45am.   
 

http://www.ineriorsbydetails.com/
mailto:connie@interiorsbydetails.com
http://www.rentalsmaine.com/

